Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor 725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

October 23, 2007

Paul Zehr
1206 Jacquelyn Street
Milton-Freewater, Oregon 97862

Reference: Application G-14112, Permit G-13451

The partial assignment from Frank L. Ward to Paul Zehr, has been recorded in the records of the
Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
90292 covering the recording fee of $50 is also enclosed.
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erry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: receipt 90292

cc: Watermaster 5
Frank L. Ward
Nita Stocke
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
File



